
 

 

 

March 23, 2020 

 

Postponement of K-4 Registration:  Eardley Elementary School, Lord Aylmer 

Elementary School, Wakefield Elementary School 

Please be advised that in light of the most recent directives and restrictions mandated by the provincial 

government, the Western Quebec School Board is postponing the K-4 registrations scheduled for April 8th 

for the above-listed schools. 

A new registration date will be provided once established. 

All questions should be addressed to WQQuestions@wqsb.qc.ca  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

______________________ 
 
 
GEORGE SINGFIELD 
Secretary General – Director of Corporate Services and Communication 
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